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Welcome to AP Art History! 
 

     First off, thank you for being amazing!  It takes serious courage to make the commitment 

to bring your learning to an advanced level.  I am extremely excited about working 

alongside of you this coming school year! 

 

 

Please get a head start on the school year by emailing Mr. Sullivan by the end of July for your 

Summer Packet.  The packet is very manageable, but is very important in terms of course 

orientation. 

 

Mr. Sullivan can be reached at  

 

sullivaneri@pcsb.org 
 

 

 

Completion of your Summer Packet is worth 10% of your 18 – 19 

Quarter 1 Grade. 

 

To earn these points, complete the packet and: 

 

A.) scan and email back by Day 1. 

or  

B.) turn it in at the AP Summer Bootcamp on 8/1/2018   8 – 11 am 

or  

C.) show up on Day 1 with your packet. 


